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I am writing in support of measure sb769 to allow voter approved dog hunting for 

controlling cougars. It seems that game undulate populations have suffered 

disproportionately due to the improper management of cougars as well as local 

animal owners. It is imperative that  dog hunting be reinstated as a tool to help 

balance the population of these predators.  


